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Beechbuds – Anna M 

Reception – Joshua T 

Year 1 – Lottie F 

Year 2 – Riley P 

Year 3 – Bronte P 

Year 4 – Ava C 

Year 5 – Bethany H 

Year 6 – Nye T 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

        WEEKLY UPDATE  
It’s been a fantastic and eventful week in school! 
A huge well done to our Year 6 pupils for their brilliant leavers’ production—it 
was a joy to watch and a fitting celebration of their time with us. Their high 
school transition day also went really well, and although we’ll miss them, we 
know they’re ready for the next step. 
Year 4 had a wonderful trip to Cuerden Valley Park. The weather was perfect, 
and the children thoroughly enjoyed their time outdoors—thank you to all 
who helped make it such a success. 
We’ve also had the pleasure of welcoming some of our new Reception 
children on Thursday. It was lovely to meet them and their families, and we 
look forward to seeing them again next week. 
Moving up day was a great success too, with lots of excitement as children 
met their new teachers and explored their new classrooms. The whole school 
is buzzing with anticipation for the year ahead! 
 
   Have a lovely weekend everyone. 
   Craig Todd 
    Headteacher.      

  PRE-LOVED UNIFORM RAIL – NOW AVAILABLE! 
  We’re pleased to let you know that a rail of pre-loved school uniform will be 
available in the school office area this week. It’s a great way to pick up any 
items your child might need while supporting sustainability. 

Items are available for a donation of your choice – all proceeds  
will go towards school resources and activities. 

Feel free to come and have a look during office hours.  
Thank you for your continued support! 

 
 LOST PROPERTY 
If your child is missing any items — such as jumpers, coats, water bottles, or 
lunchboxes — please check the lost property area located in the two boxes in 
the Office reception area. 

 

 

     

To find out more information please email 
 hello@eccleston.lancs.sch.uk

You can find out all about Eccleston Primary School  
on our website www.ecclestonprimary.co.uk

 
  

 
 

 

 
 

 COME AND SEE WHAT
MAKES US SPECIAL-

any day of the week!

Just give us a call
on 01257 451 114

EVERYDAY IS AN

OPEN
DAY

‘Inspiring independent learners to thrive in a changing world’
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SCHOOL ATTENDANCE  
The National average for  

attendance is 96% 

Our school attendance  
target is 97%. 

 

Class This week 
Reception 98.4% 

Year 1 99.2% 
Year 2 96% 
Year 3 97% 
Year 4 98.8% 
Year 5 98.3% 
Year 6 98.8% 

 
 

Well done Year 1 for excellent 
attendance this week! Chip is 

looking forward to 
accompanying you in class 

next week. 

WELFARE POSITION AVAILABLE 

As of the 1st October there will be a position 
available on the welfare team, Monday - Friday 
for one hour and ten minutes per day. If you are 

interested, please see the office for an 
application form. 

.  

 

Happy Birthday Izabella F • Grace H • Isaac J • Daniel S 

whole  
school  

 
98.13% 

Well done to all the children that won Reader of the Week today! 
Please can we remind everyone to take great care of their home 
reading books so they remain in good condition. Please return 
your reading bag with reading pal and book by next Thursday. 

Thank you. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

READERS OF THE WEEK 
 SIGNIFICANT CHANGES TO PENALTY NOTICE CHARGES 

The DfE have recently announced national charges to penalty notices issues for unauthorised absences in term 
time, these came into into effect on the 19th August 2024.   
• Penalty notices issued for the offence after the 19th of August 2024 will be charged at the new rate of £160.00 
however if paid in 21-days this reduces to £80.00.  
• Any second penalty notice to the same parent for the same child in a rolling 3-year period will be issued at the 
rate of £160.00 to be paid within 28-days with no option for a discount.   
• Penalty notice threshold is 10-sessions equivalent to 5-days of unauthorised absence in a rolling 10-school week 
period.  
• Maximum of 2-penalty notices may be issued for the same child within a rolling 3-years period, so at the 3rd or 
subsequent offence another course of action will need to be considered such a prosecution or one of the other 
attendance legal interventions. 
• If the unauthorised absences are 15 days/30 sessions or more, this may be deemed as excessive leave, and the 
Local Authority may prosecute instead of offering the parents the chance to discharge their liability by paying a 
penalty notice. 
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Well done to all the children that won Reader of the Week today! Please can we remind everyone to take 
great care of their home reading books so they remain in good condition. Please return your reading bag 

with reading pal and book by Thursday 9th January. Thank you. 
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Please don’t forget to send your pictures and comments to wearereaders@eccleston.lancs.sch.uk 
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SCHOOL LUNCH MENU  

Well done to all the children that won Reader of the Week today! Please can we remind everyone 
to take great care of their home reading books so they remain in good condition. Please return 

your reading bag with reading pal and book by next Thursday. Thank you. 
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READERS OF THE WEEK 
 Well done to all the children that won Reader of 

the Week today! Please can we remind everyone 
to take great care of their home reading books so 
they remain in good condition. Please return your 

reading bag with reading pal and book by next 
Thursday. Thank you. 

 
 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS – CHECK YOUR ELIGIBILITY 
If your personal circumstances change and you find yourself on a reduced income, you may be entitled to 

receive Free School Meal (FSM) status. We encourage you to check your eligibility by visiting the following link: 
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=3 

Being eligible for FSM not only provides your child with a free school meal, but also gives access to additional 
support and benefits, which can be very helpful for families facing financial difficulties. 

Please don’t miss out on the support available— 
check today. 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=3
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